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Detentions in connection to the reprivatization
in Warsaw

Officers of the Regional Office of the CBA in Warsaw detained
five people in the investigation connected with irregularities
in the reprivatization in Warsaw.

Among those detained are, inter alia, a former official of the Warsaw City Hall and a
lawyer. Persons detained by the CBA will be transported to the Regional Prosecutor's
Office in Wrocław, there they will hear charges, among others, of corruption. The
investigation is in progress. This is all the information we can share at this moment.
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